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Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Twenty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
September 3, 2023 Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Serving • Worship 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30 a.m., 8:00 a.m. 

Friday 6:30 a.m., 8:00 a.m. 

First Friday 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 

First Friday of month 12:00 noon 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

From the Diocese of Honolulu ... 
Bishop Larry Silva, Bishop of Honolulu, is requesting prayers and 

financial support for “those affected by the devastating wildfires that 

have ravaged the island of Maui.” Every donation, no matter the 

amount, will play a crucial role in helping to rebuild lives and restore 

hope. Bishop Silva ends his request: “May God bless you all abundantly, 

and may our efforts bring comfort and hope to those in need. Maria 

Lanakila (Our Lady of Victory), pray for us!” 

At all Masses this weekend, a second collection is being taken 

up to support the relief efforts of those affected by the 

wildfires. Please be generous! 

Prayer for  
Lord, on this Labor Day, 

we celebrate the work we do, 
and we thank You for the blessing of our jobs. 
We ask for those seeking employment 
that You guide them in their search for work. 
We ask for guidance when we are confused. 
We ask for patience when working through conflicts. 
We ask for strength to complete each day. 
We ask for rest when we are weary. 
We ask that You be with those whose faces we might never see 
but who work tirelessly each day for the good of us all.  Amen. 

 
MATTHEW  16:24 



September 3, 2023 

In today’s second reading, St. Paul tells the Romans, “God’s gifts and his 
call are irrevocable.” To what is God calling me today? What gifts are 
mine to share? 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, September 4 Labor Day 
 6:30 am Tom Harder  

Tuesday, September 5 
 6:30 am Joe and Mary Cantoni  

Wednesday, September 6 
 6:30 am Glen and Florence Welker  

 5:15 pm Randy and Kathy Martin (living) 

Thursday, September 7 
 6:30 am Alex and Gabriel Cantoni  

 8:00 am Ralph Hendrickson  

Friday, September 8 
The Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 6:30 am Margaret and Richard Jones  

 8:00 am Rose and Charles Heisserer  

Saturday, September 9 St. Peter Claver 
 6:30 am Sheila Ryan Family (living) 

 5:00 pm Randy and Kathy Martin (living) 

Sunday, September 10 
Twenty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  7:30 am St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 

 9:00 am Ola Mae Diebold  

 10:45 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  St. Vincent Council of Catholic Women 

 3:00 pm Norman Robert, Jr.  
 (Bilingual) 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember the sick, the hospitalized, and 
those who care for them. Pray also for homebound 
St. Vincent  parishioners. 

❖❖❖ 

“What profit would there be for one to gain the whole world and forfeit 

his life?” Are you being called to be a priest, deacon, sister, or brother? If 
so, contact Father Alex Sutachan at 573-335-7667 or email 
fatheralex@svparish.com. 

Young Adult Disciples Night 
On Thursday, September 7, i.d.Cape (young adults) will 
host their monthly Disciples’ Night at the old convent. 
Doors will open at 6:00 p.m.; a meal will be served at 6:15 
p.m. followed by a live-streamed talk. All young adults in 

their 20’s and 30’s are invited. See the event on Facebook or email 
idCapeinfo@gmail.com for more information. Please RSVP for the meal. 
Come and bring a friend! 

The Ugly Quilt room will be open for volunteers from 8:00 - 
11:00 a.m. each Monday through the end of September 
(excluding Labor Day). If you know of volunteers who are 
willing to help, please invite them. Students and others can use 
this as a time to add to their service hours. If you have 
questions, please contact Kathy at 573-587-5970. 

White House Retreat 
Would you like to make a retreat on 
beautiful bluffs above the Mississippi 
River? You are invited to go with fellow 
parishioners for a Men’s Retreat at the 
White House in the St. Louis area. It’s a 
peaceful break from the chaos and 
confusion of everyday life. All meals and 
private lodging are provided. The retreat 
begins at 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, 
October 19, and ends on Sunday, 
October 22, at 1:00 p.m. For more 
information on this retreat, contact Stan 
Irwin at 573-450-0629. You may register 
online at www.whitehouseretreat.org (St. 
Vincent Miscellaneous Group). 

Confirmation Mass Next Saturday 

Bishop Edward Rice will be here next Saturday, September 9, to 
celebrate the Sacrament of Confirmation with high school age 
parishioners. These young adults have been preparing for more than a 
year for this great Sacrament. The celebration will take place at the 
5:00 p.m. Mass. If you are not associated with one of the Confirmandi, 
you might want to attend another Mass next weekend. 

Reminder for Confirmation Candidates and Sponsors: Please 
be in the Church on Saturday afternoon, September 9, at 1:00 p.m. for 
practice, witness talks, Confession, and to meet with Bishop Rice. 

Attention: Catholic Men 
 You are invited to the Southeast Missouri 

Wednesday, September 6  6:30 - 9:00 p.m. 
St. Augustine  Kelso, Missouri 

An evening of Adoration, Confession, and a Manly Meal with discussion 
To plan for food, please  RSVP to SEMOCatholicManNight@gmail.com, 

or “SEMO Catholic Man Night” on Facebook or text 573-275-5214. 



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Collection - August 27, 2023 

 Collection $ 14,688.36 

 E-Tithing $ 21,024.10 

 Total $ 35,712.46 

 Weekly Budget $ 34,200.00 

Difference (7-1-23 to 8-27-23)   $ 400.80 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

Readings - September 10, 2023 

Ezekiel 33:7-9  Romans 13:8-10 
Matthew 18:15-20 

Baptismal Prep 
Parents and godparents are required to attend a baptismal preparation 
class before a child is baptized in the Catholic faith. The next class is 
scheduled for Sunday, September 17, at 4:30 p.m. and will be held in 
the upper meeting room. Contact the parish office to register and to fill out 
a baptismal registration form. 

May They Rest in Peace 
Sympathy is extended to the families of: 
Eugene Slaten, father of Steve Slaten;  
Kenneth Biehle, brother of Shirley Cracraft; 
Thomas Moore, Sr., father of Tom Moore, Jr. and 
Mae Sue Sprengel, mother of Mark Sprengel. 

May they and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

  • The Week Ahead • 

Monday, September 4 

Tuesday, September 5 
 6:00 pm Tuesday Evening Bible Study 

 6:30 pm St. Francis de Sales 

Wednesday, September 6 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 10:00 am Mass at Chateau Girardeau 

 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour  

 6:00 pm Fulfilled Book Study 

 6:15 pm Alpha 

Thursday, September 7 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Thursday Women’s Bible Study 

 9:30 am Communion Service 
  at Arbors/Auburn Creek 
 1:00 pm Thursday Afternoon Bible Study 

 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 

 6:00 pm i.d.Cape 

Friday, September 8 

Saturday, September 9 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 12:00 pm) 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation

 5:00 pm Sacrament of Confirmation 

Sunday, September 10 
 9:00 am Children’s Liturgy of the Word 

Welcome to Wednesday PSR 
Parish School of Religion (PSR) will begin on Wednesday, September 20. 
Classes for Grades 1 - 8 will be held in the school building and the doors will 
open at 5:45 p.m. Parents are asked to meet their children in their classrooms 
at 7:30 p.m. Parents will need to sign their student in and out at every class. 
This is for all grades. 

Registration forms may be found in the gathering area of church. Please 
complete the form and bring it to the first class. Students must have completed 
registration forms before they may attend class. 

Preparation for First Communion is a two-year program. The first year is an 
introduction to the faith. The second year prepares the child for First 
Reconciliation and First Communion. Preparation for the Sacrament of 
Confirmation begins with a review of all the sacraments in Grade 7. Grade 8 is 
when the child prepares for Confirmation. 

For questions about PSR, please contact Kathy Raines at kraines@ 
svcape.eduk12.net or call the parish office at 573-335-7667. Volunteers who 
have completed Virtus are always welcome. 

Bienvenidos a la Escuela Parroquial de Religión  
La Escuela Parroquial de Religión, PSR (Parish School of Religion) 
comenzará clases este miércoles 20 de septiembre. Las clases están dirigidas 
para los alumnos de primer a octavo grado y se darán en la escuela San Vicente 
de Paul, que está frente a la Iglesia. Las puertas de la escuela se abrirán a las 
6:00 pm. Se iniciará con una oración a las 6:10 pm y luego los estudiantes irán 
a sus respectivos salones. Se les pide a los padres de familia estar a las 7:30 pm 
en el salón de sus hijos e hijas para recogerlos. 

La preparación para la Primera Comunión es un programa de dos años. El 
primer año de preparación es una introducción a la fe. El segundo año prepara 
a los niños y niñas para realizar por primera vez el sacramento de 
Reconciliación y recibir su Primera Comunión. La preparación para el 
Sacramento de la confirmación inicia en el grado Séptimo con una revisión de 
todos los sacramentos, y sigue en el grado octavo donde se preparan para 
recibir su Confirmación. 

Si tiene alguna pregunta sobre La Escuela Parroquial de Religión PSR y la 
catequesis para Primera Comunión y Confirmación, por favor hablar con el 
padre Rick o el padre Alex Sutachan después de la Eucaristía. 

The parish office 
will be closed on 
Monday 
September 4, 
in observance 
of Labor Day. 

mailto:kraines@svcape.eduk12.net
mailto:kraines@svcape.eduk12.net


Vincent’s Vittles 
Thank you to the Tuesday Evening Bible Study Group who 
prepared and served a delicious meal for Vincent’s Vittles in August. 
There was a great turnout with almost 180 meals served to members of 
the Cape Girardeau community and St. Vincent parishioners. Thanks 
to all who helped in any way and to those who came to enjoy the food 
an fellowship. 

If you, as an individual or group, would like to participate 
in this rewarding ministry, contact Deacon Mark. 

The next Vincent’s Vittles meal will be held on 
September 30, and will be hosted by the St. Vincent de 
Paul Parish Council. Plan to attend and invite a friend! 

September 3, 2023 

 • Contact Information • 

Please be aware that there will be off-limit 
areas in the south parking lot of Church 
over the next few months. You are asked 
to observe the “No Parking” signs and 
blockades as construction begins for the 
new parking area. 

All married couples and religious who 
previously took part in a Worldwide 

Marriage Encounter weekend are invited to a community meeting on 
Sunday, September 24, 2023, from 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. at the Knights 
of Columbus Hall, 316 S. Spanish Street, Cape Girardeau. If planning to 
attend, RSVP to Alicia Schumer at 573-225-8776. Please bring your 
dialogue journal. 

Also sponsored by Worldwide Marriage Encounter is Marriage on Tap 
STL. This event will be held on Tuesday, September 26, 2023, at 6:00 
p.m.  and will include an evening of dinner and marriage enrichment at 
Rosalita’s Cantina in Des Peres, Missouri. The guest speaker will be Bishop 
Mark S. Rivituso, and his presentation is entitled, “Eucharistic Love 
Reflected in Marital Love.” The buffet dinner is $54 per couple/$27 per 
person. A cash bar will be available. Advanced registration is required and 
must be postmarked by September 12, 2023. For more info, check our 
Marriage on Tap STL on Facebook or email marriageontapstl@gmail.com. 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter presents weekend experiences for 
married couples to rekindle romance, enhance meaningful 
communication, and deepen and renew commitment. The next weekend 
experiences will take place on September 29 - October 1, 2023, and 
December 1 - 3, 2023, in St. Peters, Missouri. If you have not 
previously attended a Worldwide Marriage Encounter weekend, sign-up 
now! For more information or to apply, go to wwme.org, or call Terry 
and Eric Engholm at 314-649-7317. 

Notre Dame Mitre Cup Fall Golf Scramble 
The Notre Dame Booster Club is hosting the Mitre Cup Fall Golf Scramble 
sponsored by Plaza Tire Service. The four-person scramble will take place 
at Dalhousie Golf Club on Monday, October 9, 
2023. Tee times in the 7:30 a.m. flight are still 
available! Lunch will be served at 11:30 a.m. The cost is 
$200 per player and includes cart, lunch, beverages, 
mulligans and skins. Registration is available online at 
www.notredamehighschool.org/. 

file:///C:/Users/suzann%20cross/Documents/Weekend%20Pillar%20Stuff/4.2021%20Experience%20Bulletin%20Announcement.docx


Congratulations 
to these St. Vincent parishioners 

as they celebrate their 
Wedding Anniversaries 

 25 Years  
Leon and Eugenia Miller 

 30 Years  
Stephen and Mary Fischer 

 40 Years  
Eric and Cathy Robbins 

Kenneth and Sharon Mueller 

 55 Years  
Mitch and Diane Miller 

Please continue to pray for 
all married couples and those 

preparing for marriage. 

  • Upcoming Events • 

Church Women United 
Annual Awareness Luncheon 

Friday, September 8, 2023 
St. Mark Lutheran Church 

Cape Girardeau, Missouri 
9:00 a.m. Registration 

10:00 a.m. 
Opening Prayer/Dedication of Kits 

10:05 a.m.  
Widows Helping Widows 

10:45 a.m.  
Legalities for Widows 

Deidre Jewel , Attorney at Law 
11:30 a.m.  

Salad Luncheon 

Buffet Style Breakfast 
Sunday, September 10, 2023 

7:30 a.m. - 12:00 noon 
St. Maurus Catholic Church 

Biehle, Missouri 
Menus includes pancakes, ham, 

sausage, scrambled eggs, German 
fried potatoes, milk gravy, biscuits 

and homemade coffee cake 

Annual Fall Dinner 
Sunday, September 10, 2023 

10:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 
St. Joseph School Gym 

Scott City, Missouri 
Buffet style dinner includes 

kettle beef, chicken and dumplings, 
chicken and dressing 
Carryouts available 

Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 

If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have 

questions, please fill out the form and place it in the collection basket. You may also 

mail it to the parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. Please feel 

free to contact parish office staff anytime during regular office hours, Monday - 

Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish office at contactus@svparish 

or call 335-7667. A parish registration form is available at http://www.svcape.com/

Parish/. 

Name ______________________________________________________  

Street Address ________________________________________________  

City/State/Zip  ________________________________________________  

Phone ______________________________________________________  

Email ______________________________________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.               I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member.  

Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. 

I would like to register my child/children for Parish School of Religion. 

Do you know that every week St. Vincent de 
Paul sends out an email of events happening 
in the parish? This is a great communication 

tool and it helps to keep people connected. If you would like to be a 
part of this communication, contact Becky Kitchen, Social Media Coordinator, 
at stvincentcapegirardeau@gmail.com and she will add you to the list. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 



Food for the Fathers 
Would you like to thank the priests of St. Vincent for their service to the 
parish? Once a week the parish ministry, Food for the Fathers, supplies a 
warm meal to Father Rick, Father Alex, and Father John in the comfort of 
their own home. If you would like to assist with this ministry, please sign 
up at https://signup.com/go/asyQDwa. You may deliver 
your meal (no desserts please) to the rectory at 741 N. 
Forest Avenue between 5:00 - 6:00 p.m.  If you have 
questions, contact Beverly at the parish office (335-7667), 
Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

Thank you for sharing your time, talent, and harvest! 

Notre Dame Regional High School Staff Opening 

Notre Dame Regional High School is seeking candidates for the position of 
Director of Advancement. The Director of Advancement is responsible for 
Notre Dame Regional High School fundraising efforts and community 
engagement. The director of advancement oversees major gift cultivation 
and leads capital campaign efforts. This position serves as the executive 
director to the NDHS Education Fund Foundation, and is overseen by the 
NDHS Education Fund Foundation Board of Directors. 

This position closes on September 18, 2023. For more information, visit 
www.notredamehighschool.org/jobopenings. Applicants should submit a 
cover letter of interest, a current resume, and a list of references with 
telephone numbers. Materials should be sent via email to Principal Tim 
Garner, M.Ed., at timgarner@notredamecape.org. 
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Notre Dame 10/10 Club 

The Notre Dame Home and School 
Association is selling 10/10 Club tickets! 
An annual membership ticket is sold for 
$10. A drawing is held each day during 
the year. If your ticket is drawn on the 
last day of the month, you will win $100. 
If your ticket is drawn on any other day 
of the month, you win $10. After each 
drawing, the ticket goes back into the 
raffle pool. This means it is possible for 
a 10/10 club member to win more than 
once during the year! 

The activities of the Notre Dame Home 
and School Association each year are 
funded by the $5 membership dues 
included in the student activity fee, 
along with the proceeds from the 10/10 
Club. 

To purchase 10/10 Club tickets, contact 
a Notre Dame student! Tickets can also 
be purchased from Laura Halter at 
laurahalter@notredamecape.org. 

Notre Dame Special Services Department 

Did you know that Notre Dame Regional High School offers robust special 
services opportunities to meet the individualized needs of students? Notre 
Dame’s Special Service Department provides a variety of support and 
services; including, writing, coordinating and implementing Individualized 
Educational Plans (IEP) and 504 plans. Additionally, the school offers 
multiple sections of a Resource class that are available to students for 
academic, organizational and social skills support. Read more at: 
www.notredamehighschool.org/ndservices. 

Faith Direct 
With the upcoming arrival of autumn, you are invited to join Faith 
Direct, St. Vincent’s electronic giving program. To-do lists can get 
lengthy during this season, but Faith Direct’s eGiving program will give 
you one less thing to remember each week — no more envelopes to find 
before you go to Mass.  

Getting started with eGiving is easy.  Here are the ways to sign up. 

• Visit faith.direct/MO885. 
• Call Faith Direct Customer Service at 866-507-8757. 

 

Con la llegada del otoño, estás invitado a unirte a Faith Direct, el 
programa de donaciones electrónicas de nuestra parroquia. Nuestras 
listas de tareas pueden ser largas durante esta temporada, pero el 
programa eGiving de Faith Direct le dará una cosa menos para 
recordar cada semana: no más sobres para encontrar antes de ir a misa. 

Comenzar con eGiving es fácil.  Estas son las formas de registrarse: 
• Visite faith.direct/MO885. 
• Llame al Servicio al Cliente de Faith Direct al 866-507-8757. 

Feast Day Shopping List 

Place in marked bins in gathering area 
no later than September 22 

Beatitude Bag Items 

 Paper towels (good quality) 

 Facial tissues (200 count) 

 Toilet tissue (double rolls) 

Personal Hygiene Items 

 Toothpaste 

 Toothbrushes 

 Deodorant 

 Shampoo 

 Conditioner 

 Body wash 

 Soap 

Baby Items 

 Lotion 

 Shampoo 

 Baby wash 

 Diapers 

 Wipes 

 Diaper rash ointment 

Sample/hotel sizes also accepted 



Parish Feast Day 
Celebration 
Saturday, September 23 

Saturday 
8:00 a.m. The day begins with donuts and coffee in the DePaul Center 

and a “Prayer to Go and Be Missionary of Service!” 

8:30 a.m.    Until 12:00 noon, parishioners will minister and work at a number of places 
on the St. Vincent de Paul Campus and in the city of Cape Girardeau 

Volunteer for One of these Missionary Service Projects  
Please sign your name and phone number next to the Service Project with which you would like to help 

At Church Volunteer Options 

Beatitude Bags, hygiene and baby products: ________________________________________________  

Organize items at Maxine’s Shareable Wearables: __________________________________________  

Set-up tables and chairs for Feast Day Dinner: ______________________________________________  

Ugly Quilt Ministry: _____________________________________________________________________________  

Help organize Church basement: _____________________________________________________________  

Clean Up Team with tables/chair (begins at 9:00 p.m.): _____________________________________  

Off Campus Volunteer Options 

Project Hope helpers (Prep for October 6): __________________________________________________  

St. Mary Food Pantry - Saturday morning assistance:  ______________________________________  

Bed delivery: ___________________________________________________________________________________  

Work with True Vine Ministries: _______________________________________________________________  

 

12:00 noon Lunch in the DePaul Center 
 concession area for all workers  

Sponsored by PCCW  and KC Council #11205 



4:00 p.m. Outdoor Mass in front of Church 
Bring your lawn chairs! 

5:30 p.m.    Enjoy games for the kids along with Spanish Bingo – Loteria! 

 

Volunteer to Help Operate One of the Kids’ Booths  
Please sign your name and phone number next to the Service Project with which you would like to help 

Face Painting: __________________________________________________________________________________  

Inflatables: ______________________________________________________________________________________  

Plinko: __________________________________________________________________________________________  

Duck Pond: _____________________________________________________________________________________  

Turtle Racing: __________________________________________________________________________________  

Pumpkin Painting: ______________________________________________________________________________  

Spanish Bingo - Loteria: _______________________________________________________________________  

6:00 p.m. Meal time with live music! Biergarten opens for those 21 years old. 
  Games and Bingo continue. 

Please RSVP that you will be coming to the Feast Day Dinner! 

The Planning Team needs to know how many will be at the meal. 
Please write your name below and the number attending. 

Name: _________________________________________________ Number attending: _____________________  

Please RSVP by returning this form to the Parish Office or by placing it in the Sunday 
collection. You may also RSVP by calling the Parish Office at 573-335-7667 or by 
emailing contactus@svparish.com. 



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 




